
Office of Management and Budget Comments for LP23-18-Militery Leave Benefits  

Upon analysis of the terms enumerated here within the legislation to extend military leave benefits for 

employees who are serving abroad and are currently receiving benefits pursuant to CR-68-2021, it has 

been decided that the fiscal impact is negligible and therefore no material cost estimate will be 

provided.  

 


